
 

Tantallon North Area Civic Association 
 

April 1, 2024 

 

Dear Tantallon North Area Civic Association Parent/Guardian: 

 

It is that time of the year when TNACA congratulates and presents 

scholarships to students in our community.  We always want to 

acknowledge and commend our young men and women. 

 

The 2024 scholarships will be awarded to TNACA community member 

students who meet the outlined criteria and apply by the deadline date of 

May 3, 2024.  Awardee families must be current members of TNACA as 

of March 31, 2024.  

 

To apply, students should complete the attached Scholarship Application 

and return by email to Joyce Perkinson at Jperk315@aol.com no later 

than midnight FRIDAY, MAY 3, 2024.  Awardees will be notified by 

email and highlighted on the TNACA webpage by name only.  

Recipients will be announced at the TNACA June Monthly Meeting. 

 

Best wishes to each of our community students in your educational 

pursuits! 

 

      Sincerely, 

      TNACA Education Committee 

      Joyce Perkinson 
      Joyce Perkinson, Chairperson  
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